Rotary Board Special Meeting

Thursday, July 16, 2015
11:00 a.m. @ Woodlawn Museum
Attendees: Jen Saunders, Jody Wolford-Tucker, Mike Sealander, Kermit Theall, Josh Torrance, Heidi Grindle, Paul Pangburn, Crystal Richards, and Rachel Nobel.

E-Waste Fundraiser
A motion was made to approve the opening of an additional bank account to support the earnings from the E-Waste Fundraiser held each year in July for the purpose of funding scholarships for high school students.  Motion seconded.  All members voted unanimously in favor.
Following the motion to establish this new bank account, a motion was made by the Board to approve appointing Jennifer Saunders (Club President), Jody Wolford-Tucker (Club Treasurer) and Marilyn Smith (Club Foundation Chair) as signers on the account.  Motion seconded.  All members voted unanimously in favor.

Adjourned at 11:15 AM
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